STATE OF MINNESOTA

Office of Governor Tim Walz
Lt. Governor Peggy Flanagan

130 State Capitol + 75 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd ¢ Saint Paul, MN 55155-1611

Tuesday, July 17, 2022

To: The Consulate General of The Republic of Argentina

Attn: The Honorable Beatriz Vivas, Consul General

From: The Honorable Peggy Flanagan, Lt. Governor of Minnesota
Re: Argentine Independence Celebration

Honorable Beatriz Vivas:

The State of Minnesota is thrilled to join in celebration with Argentines in Chicago as
they gather at the Consulate of Argentina to remember the declaration of their
independence from Spain on July 9, 1816.

The Argentine community contributes to the wealth and identity of our state, which
pushes us to remain strong business partners with the Democratic Federal Republic of
Argentina. We are not only lucky that many Argentines have chosen Minnesota as
their home, but also that we can learn from the ways they continue to build
community across borders. Thank you for hosting the Minnesota Argentine
community at the Consulate of Argentina in Chicago. We hope to see these
relationships grow.

Please accept my warm wishes for a prosperous and happy Argentine Independence

Day!
Most respectfully,
Peggy Flanagan s
Lieutenant Governor
Voice: (651) 201-3400 or (800) 657-3717 Fax: (651) 795-1850 MN Relay (800) 627-3529
Website: http://mn.gov/governor/ An Equal Opportunity Employer

Printed on recycled paper containing 15% post consumer material and state government printed




